
 

April 28, 2022 

 

Representative David E Price     Representative Mario Diaz-Balrat 

Chairman       Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations     Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives     U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, D.C. 20515     Washington, D.C. 20515 
 
   
Dear Chair Price and Ranking Member Diaz-Balrat: 

I am requesting funding for the Menomonie Street Corridor Pedestrian Underpasses for fiscal year 2023. 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the Visit Eau Claire, located at 128 Graham Ave Ste. 234, 

Eau Claire, WI 54701. 

The funding would be used for the creation of a pedestrian underpass to connect the west and east sides of 

Menomonie Street. 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Ron Kind 

Member of Congress 


